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March 18, 2022

VIA ELECTRONIC & HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Vineeta Mathur
Acting Principal Planner
City of Stamford
888 Washington Boulevard
Stamford, Connecticut 06901
VMathur@stamfordct.gov 

Meaghan M. Miles
Partner
Direct: 203.252.2642
Fax: 203.784.3199
MMiles@carmodylaw.com

1055 Washington Blvd.
4th Floor
Stamford, CT 06901

RE: Request To Be Heard
Application for Text Change to Sec. 5.E. of the Stamford Zoning Regulations
Stamford Research Drive LLC (the "Applicant")

Dear Ms. Mathur:

The Applicant recently filed with the Zoning Board application materials for a Text Change of the
Stamford Zoning Regulations (the "Zoning Regulations"). The proposed text change is to Section 5.E. of
the Zoning Regulations to allow for the installation of an additional sign at facilities regulated as Medical
Marijuana Dispensaries. In support of this application, please find enclosed the following application
materials:

• Eight (8) copies of an Application for Text Change of the Stamford Zoning Regulations
and the following supporting schedules:
o Schedule A — Proposed Text Change
o Schedule B — Qualitative Analysis
o Schedule C — Department of Consumer Protection Guidance and State

Regulations

I understand the Planning Board will be reviewing the enclosed application on referral. In
connection therewith, I would ask that I, and other members of the development team, kindly be afforded
the opportunity to address the Board by making a brief presentation at that time. I look forward to presenting
this project to the Planning Board.

In the interim, please let me know if you have any questions or require additional materials.

Enclosures.

cc: Development Team

(S7430430}

Sincerely,

Meaghan M. Miles

carmodylaw.com




